PALMDALE RECYCLED WATER AUTHORITY (PRWA)

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Palmdale Recycled
Water Authority (PRWA) held on November 18, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. was adjourned
to Thursday, January 30, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in the City of Palmdale City Hall
Council Chamber located at 38300 Sierra Highway, Suite B, Palmdale, California.

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Palmdale Recycled Water
Authority scheduled for Monday, December 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. is hereby
canceled.

Rehecca J. §mith
Authority Secketary

DATED: November 19, 2019



